
 

 

K1 

All learners have settled down well 

and we are beginning to under-

stand our daily routines in K1. We 

have been finding out about our 

families and what makes us 

unique.  

Year 1/2  

We are back, settled in and have 

begun learning. It's great to see the 

student's happy and eager to learn. 

We have been finding out about 

what makes a healthy, balanced 

lifestyle and investigating place val-

ue in maths.  

Year 5/6 

Year 5/6 are really pleased to be 

back at school. We are Covid-19 

ready with masks worn at all times 

and workspaces distanced. Children 

have their own individual station-

ery and surfaces are sanitised regu-

larly. Safety for everyone is our 

number one priority! 

We are open again! 
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  We appreciate seeing so many of you back for what will be a big year for us. We know you all have a choice as to 

where to send your children for schooling and we can assure you that you have made the right choice sending your       

children to UDIS!  

   

  This year many things look different with our new facilities up and running and our teaching programme affected by 

changes made to safeguard against Covid-19. These have all been made in the best interests of your children. 

This year we want to promote and develop parent engagement within the school. So, please get involved with our PTA 

events and activities, but even through simple ways such as keeping up to date with the communication we send regular-

ly. We are also looking for a parents representative for the Board and if you are interested in stepping up please contact 

the school office.  

Student success at UDIS - Year 7/8  

The Middle Years (MY) learners  

have been enjoying their transition 

into the program. They are being 

exposed to a variety of different 

teaching strategies, learning tasks 

and new subject areas. The Year 

7&8 learners have also been keen to 

explore their new MY quiet study 

area and library.  

Languages at UDIS - Thai  

Our learners in Year 5/6 have 

been learning about Mother’s day 

by making and decorating cards. It 

was lovely to see them write their 

own cards for their mothers. Hap-

py Mother's Day! 

Arts  

Our learners in Year 5/6 have 

been learning about Mother’s day 

by making and decorating cards. 

It was lovely to see them write 

their own cards for their mothers. 

Happy Mother's Day! 

Health and safety  

The school has developed a Covid 

19 policy and has sent the docu-

ment to all the parents. Thankyou 

for reading it and following our 

guidance to keep all of us safe 

each day at school.  

Upcoming events 

 

7 September  Informal PTA event 

17 September  Teachers day event 

10-19 October  Half term break 

19 October   Teachers only day #1 

23 October   Chulalongkorn Day  

          holiday 

2 November  Loy Krathong event 

10 November  Science day event 

3 December   Father’s day event 

7 December   King Rama IX  

          Birthday holiday 

11 December   Christmas festival 

11 December   End of Term 1 

4 January    Teachers only day#2 

5 January    Start of Term 2 

Week 3 parent meetings  

This week parents were on campus 

to look around, meet the school’s 

leadership and learn more about 

how each teacher will manage their 

class for this academic year.  


